19" Jan 2015
From:
Avdhesh Kumar Varun,
Scientist ‘C’,
CABS DRDO,

Bangalore-93

To,
M/s EDS Technologies Pvt Ltd,
No 121 The Estate building, Second Floor,
Dickenson Road,
Banglore-560042a

Sub: Letter of Appreciation for Technical Support on STAGE.

In past six months, there has been relentless and timely support provided by the below
mentioned personnel’s of your company for the STAGE software in development of our

project.

a) Mr. Srinivas P
b) Mr. Errapa Naik

The efforts put by your team are highly appreciated and expect the same to continue in
future.

Avdhvesh Kumar Varun
Scientist ‘C’




